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Elizabeth A. Brown 
Clerk of the Nevada Supreme Court 
201 South Carson Street, Suite 201 
Carson City, NV 89701 

Re: Letter of Interest Regarding Service on the Permanent Guardianship Commission 

Dear Ms. Brown: 

On August 2, 2017, the Supreme Court of the State of Nevada ("Supreme Court") issued 
ADKT 507 creating permanent Guardianship Commission and requesting that persons interested 
in serving on the Guardianship Commission submit letters of interest to the Clerk of the Supreme 
Court. 

I am a District Judge in the Second Judicial District Court of the State of Nevada and am 
responsible for the Juvenile Division of the Second Judicial District. As tert of the juvenile 
division, I oversee the minor guardianship docket, and, aside from a limited number of cases that 
have been transferred to other judicial departments, I hear and am responsible for every minor 
guardianship case in Washoe County. Washoe County has approximately 1,200 minors who are 
currently subject to a guardianship and are thus under my jurisdiction. 

In addition to overseeing the minor guardianship docket, I also have experience with 
adult guardianship cases. Prior to becoming the presiding judge of the juvenile division, I 
oversaw the adult guardianship docket for the Second Judicial District for approximately two 
years. In 2015, I was appointed to the statewide guardianship commission referenced in ADKT 
507 and was responsible, with others, for drafting the new minor guardianship 	Jr?. 
addition, I supported the creation of a permanent guardianship commission in order to continue 
the work we started with the 2015-2016 commission. 

I would like to express my interest in serving on the permanent Guardianship 
Commission. If you have any questions, or need any further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at your convenience. 
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